
Reference: FS548134231

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 23/2401/FUL

Address: Land At Junction Of Roseleigh Close And Cambridge ParkCambridge ParkTwickenham

Proposal: Proposed development of 3no. maisonettes on land at Junction Of Roseleigh Close And Cambridge Park,

Cambridge Park, East Twickenham

Comments Made By

Name: Ms. Janet Ingram

Address: 6 Roseleigh Close Twickenham TW1 2JT

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: The Close has been my home since 1978 and I can recall spending time on the current ‘fenced off plot’ with
my neighbours and enjoying the additional space it provided. 

We live in a peaceful and protected part of Twickenham and I would like to see that this small corner of our borough
remain a tranquil haven for wildlife and people. 

The development bears no consideration to the size of plot, suggested style of development for these 3 additional
properties and the community where it is located. With global warming upon us, to destroy wild areas and trees is the
worst thing we could do! 

The area is home to abundant wildlife (foxes, bees, butterflies, birds and bats) and there are also badgers in the area, so
please leave it alone. 

I wish to strongly object to this unwanted development.


